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SB 242:  RELATING TO THE UNIVERSITY OF HAWAII 
 
Chair Tokuda, Vice Chair Kidani and members of the Senate Committee on Education: 
 
 
The University of Hawai‘i supports SB 242 which amends sections in the Hawai‘i Revised 
Statutes that are outdated, duplicative, or no longer needed.  The University takes seriously 
its obligation to be held accountable and appreciates the legislature’s understanding that 
standing reports may lose their relevance or currency over time. We concur with the 
proposed changes and look forward to working with the legislature as up-to-date information 
is needed. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to testify.   


